
Boo Store
In an effort to continue our school tradition of Boo Grams, St. Peter School
will be holding a sale, but some adjustments will be made.  The sale will be

held from Monday, October 18 - Wednesday, October 27, and the Boo
Grams will be distributed on Friday, October 29. If you wish to purchase
Boo Grams, please complete the chart (names and grades), and then

return payment in the envelope.
Just one dollar gets either candy or a surprise Halloween treat!

Exact change or a check made out to St. Peter School is appreciated.

To: Grade From:

Sally A.                           3 Mom and Dad


